
Milk is good for you! 

Milk is available free for all 

children under 5 as a result 

of European Community 

subsidy. If your child does 

not like milk, we 

will provide 

water. Please 

just water in 

the  water 

bottles  not 

juice. 

Please see 

attachment for ideas for 

snacks. 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS 

Parent Consultations will begin in 

March. Please look outside your 

child’s class for a sheet to fill 

in. This will be there nearer the 

time. 

Purple -  Monday March 12th   

White - Wednesday 14th March  

Silver - Thursday 15th March 

Blue - Friday 16th March 

Yellow - Monday 19th March 

Green - Tuesday 20th March 

Red - Wednesday 21st March 

Orange - Thursday 22nd March 

WORLD AUTISM 

AWARENESS WEEK 

26th March - 2nd April 

Please see booklet  

attached for more 

information about fun filled  

activities and fundraising. 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

Thursday 1st March  

 

Bring in £1.00 and dress up 

as your favourite character. 

 

 

 

 

 

CHINESE NEW 

YEAR  

WORKSHOP 

Lots of fun activities 

planned for a day. On 

the week after the 

half term break. 

          Important Notice! 

SUMMER FAYRE 

Saturday 7th July 

Save the date 

Details to follow... 

ART CLUB 

On Fridays at 12.oo 

please could 

Parent’s use the 

main entrance to 

leave. As the  

Orange room is 

used for Art Club. 

Or back through 

Blue if you have a 

buggy. 

2nd February 2018 
Newsletter Page 1 of 2 

17/18 007 Sent via School Comms 

Newsletter 

York Road Nursery 

 

 

OPEN MORNING 

Saturday 24th 

February 

9.30am—11.30 

  
9th Feb Half Term 

19th Feb Back to School 

26th Mar Easter Extravagan-

za 

Diary Dates 



 

 

After half-term we will be talking 

to your children about ‘people who 

help us’. E.g. Gardeners, firefight-

ers, healthcare workers etc. 

We would like to involve parents, 

Grand-parents, Aunts, Uncles… 

If you have a hobby or job, that 

you think would be of interest to 

the children and be relevant to this 

topic and can spare a little time to 

come and talk to small children, we 

really would appreciate this. 

Please speak to your child’s/

children’s key teacher and they will 

arrange a suitable time for you to 

come and share your knowledge.  

Thank you 

All the staff at 

York Road  

really appreciate 

the parental sup-

port you give us - 

It helps for an 

amazing learning 

environment for 

your children. 

PHONIC CORNER 

We are exploring 

things that start 

with the same 

sound. How many 

things can your 

child find that 

begin with ‘t’? 

  

KULTURAL FUSION 

Tuesday 13th March 
We will have an African 

storyteller visiting the 

children. 

We need your help…... 

Please do not use the children’s centre buggy park. We 
have a new buggy park at the end of the front entrance. 
 We also have 

scooter parks next to the buggy park, please use these 
for scooters and 

the buggy park for 
buggies. 

Thank you 

2 attachments Enc.. 

End of Term 

Fri 9th Feb 


